
From: Christopher Nowland [mailto:christopher.nowland@harmers.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 10 May 2017 12:57 PM 
To: Chambers - Dean DP; 'Matt Galbraith'; Michael Harmer; Luis Izzo; 

'kamna.muddagouni@nortonrosefulbright.com'; Kyle Scott; 'christie.toy@ahansw.com.au'; 'Roushan 
Walsh' 

Subject: RE: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010 

 
Dear Ms Wong, 
 
AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010 
 
We refer to your email correspondence below. 
 
The parties are still in the process of finalising the proposed run-sheets for the Commissions 
consideration. 
 
I can confirm that ABL has provided the parties with proposed run-sheets, which have in turn been 
provided to our client for its attention. We are still seeking instructions with respect to those run-
sheets but will endeavour to respond to the Commission as soon as possible. Our sincerest apologies 
for the delay. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Christopher Nowland 
Graduate-At-Law 

T +61 2 9267 4322 | F +61 2 9264 4295 
E christopher.nowland@harmers.com.au | W www.harmers.com.au 
A Level 27, St Martins Tower, 31 Market Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
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